
 

Staff Report 
November 21, 2022 Council Workshop Meeting 

 

Rose Property Interim Use Review 

Presenter:  Steve Wall, Public Works Director 

Time Estimate:  30 minutes 
 

Phone Email 

360.817.7899 swall@cityofcamas.us 
 

BACKGROUND:  The City Council last discussed the use of what’s commonly referred to as the 

“Rose Property” at a meeting in July 2021. At the time, the Council requested staff provide tours 

of the property and provide additional information regarding the house, outbuildings, and land 

to help inform Council regarding a decision on what interim use (10-30 year) of the property 

should look like.  

SUMMARY:  Staff has prepared the attached presentation and will provide additional information 

at the Workshop. 

BUDGET IMPACT:  There is no direct budget impact associated with this agenda item; 

however, staff will be requesting the City Council provide direction regarding the Rose 

Property which could have future budget impacts. Additional information regarding budget 

will be provided during the presentation.  

RECOMMENDATION:  Staff is seeking direction from Council regarding future use of the 

existing house, outbuildings and open land associated with the Rose Property.  


